
A 3-member Appeals Panel was appointed by the Continuum of Care Governance Board at its 
September 13 meeting.  This panel is charged with hearing appeals submitted by any agencies applying 
for FY 2017 HUD Continuum of Care homeless funding, and will meet on Monday morning, September 
25, at 9 a.m. in the Community Development conference room of MDHA, at 712 South Sixth Street, 
Nashville 37206.   

If the recommendation of this panel changes the order of the existing rankings in the approved slate of 
projects applying for HUD CoC funding, the revised slate will be emailed to the CoC Governance Board 
for approval on September 26.  If approved by the CoC Governance Board, this revised slate will be 
posted on MDHA’s website.  

If the revised ranking fails to be approved by the CoC Governance Board, a special meeting will be held 
to determine the ranking, at 9:00 am on Tuesday, September 26, 2017 in the Community Development 
conference room of MDHA, at 712 South Sixth Street, Nashville 37206.   


